
Rhynie Primary School 

  Tel No: 01464 635105  

Email:  rhynie.sch@aberdeenshire.gov.uk 

Website: www.rhynie.aberdeenshire.sch.uk 

10th March 2021 
 

Dear Parents 

 

Return to School P4-7: 

 

From Monday 15th, Mrs English will be in the playground before school starts (from 

8:45) to remind each class to remain in their bubble and not mix when in the 

playground.  

Class 2 will continue to enter the school via their classroom door where they will wash 

hands upon entering and exiting the building.  If your child needs their own soap, please 

send it in labelled on Monday.  

The class bubbles will continue in school, which means each class will stay in their own 

area during playtime and lunchtime and have allocated tables in the lunch hall.  

Schools bags and items from home should be kept to an absolute minimum – water 

bottles, packed lunch, and snack. 2m distance should be kept between the teachers and 

pupils and the teachers will wear a face mask when working closely with any children.  

 

Please return any devices and chargers to school on Monday.  

 

The current lunch menu can be found here: Primary Menus (aberdeenshire.gov.uk)  

 

Visiting Specialists: 

We will have Ms Taylor in school all day Monday and she will work with both classes to 

deliver PE and French.  Children should come to school in PE kit suitable for outdoor 

weather conditions.  

 

PTC Meeting: 

I hope you can attend the next PTC meeting to be held on Thursday 11th March at 11am 

via Teams. I will set up and add those who have indicated they can attend, please let me 

know if you would like to be added to the meeting. Press the join button in the meetings 

channel.  I’m hoping your child can help you to get on if needed!  

 

Student Teacher: 

We welcome Miss Collinson, a PDGE student from Aberdeen University joining Class 1 

until Friday 26th March and then returning for 6 weeks after Easter.  She will be working 

with groups of children leading up to full class teaching.  

mailto:rhynie.sch@aberdeenshire.gov.uk
https://www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk/media/25717/school-menus-autumn-winter-2020-21.pdf


  

Reminder about illness: 

Please remember if your child is unwell before attending school/nursery for any reason, 

please keep them off school until they are feeling better or you have contacted the 

NHS, if they show Covid-19 symptoms.  

We appreciate your help with this as we want to keep everyone as safe as possible.  

 

Dates for your Diary: 

26th March - dress down day  

Easter holidays – end of the term is Thursday 1st of April, returning to school on 

Monday 19th April.  

 

As noted in the school calendar, we were due to hand out reports on March 21st. This 

will not take place at this time and we are reschedule a new date.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay safe and take care,  

 

Miss Crawford     


